
  

 

January 9, 2023  

Dear Mr. Arnu, 

I hope you and your family are well. It was an incredible honor to serve you in the U.S. House of Representatives. 

I’ll never forget what a privilege it was to bring your voice to Washington. 

I wanted to let you know that Nevada’s 4th district boundaries have changed. Every ten years, congressional 

districts are redrawn following the U.S. Census. The new boundaries that will take effect were determined by the 

Nevada state legislature. Effective January 3rd, 2023, I will no longer be your representative in Congress.  

As you may know, my office helps those who are having issues with the federal government. That includes 

everything from helping solve immigration issues to stalled passports. My team and I have been glad to help 

thousands of Nevadans over the years. 

It has been a great joy to serve you over these last two years in the U.S. House of Representatives. It has been so 

meaningful to me and although you are no longer in my district, I look forward to continuing to serve the residents 

of Nevada’s 4th District in the United States House of Representatives in the 118th Congress.  

I also want to thank everyone who contacted my offices during this time to express their concerns. Listening to you 

always helps me do a better job. 

To verify who your new representative is, please visit https://www.house.gov/representatives/find-your-

representative  

P.S. If you have recently moved or will be moving, or changed your email or phone number, you can update your 

information at this LINK. You can also share this link with anyone in your household or any of your neighbors that 

are not receiving my updates.  

Sincerely,  

 

Steven Horsford 

https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=NV04SH2&crop=15721QQQ12678357QQQ5010534QQQ7655498&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fwww.house.gov%2frepresentatives%2ffind-your-representative&redir_log=270565617884448
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=NV04SH2&crop=15721QQQ12678357QQQ5010534QQQ7655498&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fwww.house.gov%2frepresentatives%2ffind-your-representative&redir_log=270565617884448
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=NV04SH2&crop=15721QQQ12678357QQQ5010534QQQ7655498&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fiqconnect.house.gov%2fiqextranet%2fEForm.aspx%3f__cid%3dNV04SH2%26__fid%3d100016&redir_log=939055936047520


Member of Congress  

 


